

Dear Applicant

Thank you very much for the interest that you have shown in this position at Perins School. The successful candidate will have an important contribution to make to our growing and successful School and I hope that you will find the enclosed information helpful.

You will see from the information enclosed that Perins School is one that places individuals at the heart of everything we do, whether that be staff, students or the wider community. We are therefore committed to the well-being and professional development of all of our staff and, as such, we see this as the potential start of a new professional relationship with us. Following a wonderful journey of development and expansion, we are now a popular, oversubscribed 11-16 school that is highly regarded locally and nationally. In 2017, we were featured as one of Tatler's top state schools in the country.

Our ethos is one of 'working with' and not 'doing to'. Our staff choose to go the extra mile and, as such, our extra-curricular offer is second to none. We have ensured that through high quality provision we are known nationally for our sporting teams and activities with over 650 students regularly participating in sporting events outside of the school day. Over the past few years, we have also expanded our provision within the creative arts. The annual drama production in particular has been a great source of both personal and professional pride – and we can say with confidence that a Perins Youth Theatre production is so much more than just a 'regular school production'. Our reputation, in both the school and across the wider community, has grown exponentially with each drama production we have staged, and the positive feedback we receive year-on-year continues to surpass our expectations. In 2016, over 350 pupils auditioned for Phantom of the Opera. And this was surpassed in 2017-18 with over 400 auditioning for Beauty and The Beast.

The many other opportunities provided by all areas of the school ensure that hundreds of students remain on site until up to 6pm each day and this encourages positive working relationships between staff and students that are truly enabling. Participating in the extra-curricular activities has proven to be a wonderful experience for all those involved and one which we hope will stay with our staff and students for the rest of their lives.





It is our belief that this strong and distinct ethos, combined with aspirations to excellence in everything we do, combined with exceptional levels of pastoral care, enables us to provide an outstanding quality of education.

At Perins School, however, we are never complacent and are committed to moving our school forward to become an outstanding provider of holistic education. There is a strong and supportive culture across the School which enables staff to focus on providing high quality teaching for all our students. Indeed, our staff are warm and welcoming, our parental community are engaged and supportive of the School and our students are a joy to teach and know. We are also wholly committed to retaining the best of the past traditions of excellence, and our relentless drive for continual improvement results in outstanding success in a wide range of areas.

I sincerely hope that you find the information provided informative, our tone welcoming and the position attractive to you. All appointments to our staff are important; however, the appointment of the right staff to secure the continued success of Perins School is essential. Our most recent Ofsted report confirms our status as an exceptional School. However, there is still much ahead of us and the Trustees, Local Governing Board, Senior Leadership Team and I are ambitious for our students to experience the most outstanding education and achieve the highest possible outcomes that they are capable of achieving.

If you believe you can contribute to our exciting future, I would be delighted to receive your application.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Steve Jones

Headteacher